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March 10, 1998

To Whom It May Concern:

It is my pleasure to recommend Gerald T. Rigdon. He has been employed here from
February 1988 to March 1999 and has proven to be a personable individual with excellent
work habits. Gerry is neat and has maintained a good professional relationship with his
fellow employees.

Gerry’s duties included designing, coding, debugging and testing of real-time software
applications using INTEL 80386 processors. These are incorporated into our process
control instruments used for industrial monitoring and control applications. Including
density monitors using CCD technology, X-ray thickness gauges, polarimeters, profile
monitors, etc.

His performance and productivity has been superior and he has willingly assumed
additional responsibilities including his development of a Windows 95/NT local area
network (LAN) for our accounting, manufacturing, and inventory control. He has also
designed and has maintained our corporate website. He has developed software
applications for the INTEL 8088 Processor and an 8051 Micro Controller as well as
graphic support for LCD panels, button overlays, a PID controller, and a very unique
touch screen interface system.

Should you have any questions, please call.

Sincerely,

THE ELECTRON MACHINE CORPORATION

Col 6. U mafong, T
Carl A. Vossberg, I1I
President
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